
www.CarrollsCreek.org 

(205) 339-1742 

WIFI:  CC-PUBLIC 

Password:  1WayJesus 

July 3, 2022 

Last Week’s Blessings 

06/26/2022 Sunday School Attendance: 90 
Tithes and Offerings—$ 7,569.19  Loving You Jesus—$161.62 

Building Fund —$0.00       Children —$10.00 

 

Our dear church family,  
Gloria and I want to thank you for the beautiful 
flowers and the gift card. We count our years      
serving the Lord and the CCBC family as a precious 
gift from God and we look forward to the future He 
has planned for His church at  Carrolls Creek.       

No Evening Services 
Crew Classes Will Resume July 17, 2022 



Choir Rehearsal 
Wednesday Nights  

@ 7:30 pm 
We have a seat for you. 

 

 

 

 

 July 4   —  John 8 

 July 5   —  John 9 

 July 6   —  John 10 

 July 7   —  John 11 

 July 8     — John 12 

 July 9     — John 13 

 July 10   — John 14 

           Security Personnel 
            July 3: John Powell 

            July 10: Christopher Sullivan 
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Church Staff 
Alan Roggli—Senior Pastor                                  205-339-1742                   
alanroggli@gmail.com 
Chuck Eavenson -- Student Minister                             205-391-8737        
ceavenson72@gmail.com 
John Martz—Next Minister/Administrator                                205-861-6012   
jrmartzjr@gmail.com 
Brian Wilson—Music Minister                                       205-657-5047       
hisservant7@att.net 
Brenda Vaughn—Financial Secretary                   205-339-1742 
Bill Leow—Facilities Manager                                  205-333-1273 
Sarah Hamner, Jenny Hudson—Custodians 
Melanie Hogue, Joy Posey—Pianists / Brenda Rogers—Organist 
Church Office Phone                    205-339-1742 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers Needed 
 
 
 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as your Children’s Minister for the past 5 
years.  It has been a privilege and an honor and I have enjoyed seeing God 
work in the Children’s Department.  God has now given me the opportunity 
to serve our church in a new ministry for those 18-25 years old through the 
NEXT ministry.  Please pray for our new ministry that God will bless it and 
allow it to grow and honor him.    
As I transition to the new ministry, and until a new Children’s Minister is 
hired, our Children’s Department will need volunteers to fill the gap starting 
July 13.  If you can volunteer to help teach in the Children’s Department in 
one of the areas below, please contact the church office.  Lessons will be 
available in the old fellowship hall bins outside the library for you to use.  
Your help is greatly appreciated.  If volunteers are not available for the     
services, children will need to stay with their parents during the services.   

 

 Sunday, July 3rd    Children’s Church (John/Ginger Martz) 
 Wednesday, July 6th    Wednesday Night Volunteers Needed 
 Sunday, July 10th    Homecoming (No Children’s Church) 
     No Sunday Evening Services 
 Wednesday, July 13th    Wednesday Night Volunteers Needed 
 Sunday, July 17th    Children’s Church Volunteers Needed 
           Sunday Night Volunteers Needed 
 Wednesday, July 20th    Wednesday Night Volunteers Needed 
 Sunday, July 24th   Children’s Church Volunteers Needed 
           Sunday Night Volunteers Needed 
 Wednesday, July 27th    Wednesday Night Volunteers Needed 
 Sunday, July 31st    Children’s Church Volunteers Needed 




